FLORIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF VACANCY ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE FLORIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that one vacancy exists on the Board of Directors of the Florin
County Water District as of July 15, 2025. On August 11, 2025, the Board decided to fill this
vacancy by appointment. The individual appointed must be a resident of the District and will
hold office until the next general District election in November 2026.

The District Board invites parties interested in being appointed to fill this vacancy to request an
application by contacting the District office at (916) 383-0808 or by emailing the District office
at Office@florincountywd.org. Completed applications/notifications of interest must be
received by the District no later than 4:00 p.m. on September 2, 2025. The Board intends to
meet on September 11, 2025, to make the appointment.

By
Edmond Legéet-tc,/(}epé)él Manager
Florin County Water District
7090 McComber Street
P.O. Box 292055 office@florincountywd.org Phone: 916.383.0808
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